
 
17th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 

A huge shout out to our year 11s who this week have started their GCSE exams in earnest. They have had 
some big exams this week and have been superstars with how they have handled the pressure - really 
mature and sensible. Thank you also to our other pupils who have been so considerate and supportive in 
being quiet around the building. 

We have had some 
more trips to Frank 
Chapman Centre this 
week - the pupils have 
been brilliant in their 
resilience - giving new 
experiences a try and 
overcoming their fears. 
They have enjoyed the 
opportunity to try new 

activities and we are so 
proud in how they have 
approached the experience. 
Well done to all the children 
who have participated!  

This week we celebrated 
'Wear it Green Day' - an 
initiative to raise awareness 
around Mental Health. Staff 
and pupils wore green 
clothes and accessories, 
took part in a sweet-stake, 
completed a scavenger hunt 
and also took part in a Walk 
and Talk opportunity around 
the local area. It is so 
important that anyone 
experiencing difficulties for 
any reason has someone 
they can talk to. We are so 
lucky at Albright to have so 
many qualified staff and our 
doors are always open for 
anyone that needs to talk 
(pupils and parents!!)  
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There have continued to be breaches of our uniform 
policy despite me writing about it in the newsletter last 
week. Please be mindful that we will start implementing 
consequences for pupils who continue to flout our rules. 
Pupils should wear; 

 No Crocs 
 BLACK footwear only! 
 If wearing shorts or skirts they are to be knee 

length 

Ultimately, our uniform is far more relaxed than 
mainstream uniforms. If pupils do not adhere to our 
uniform, they will have to wear their mainstream 
uniform instead.  Again, thank you for your support in 
this matter.   
 
Albright Plus have had a showcase day today, to show 
off all of the amazing provision that is available for 
pupils at our new West Bromwich site. Thank you to all 
the Plus staff who have arranged and facilitated this 
event - a lot of hard work goes into these things. It is so 
nice to be able to share with parents and carers the 
brilliant progress that our children make at Albright. I 
will share some photos with you next week! 
 
In the meantime, have a lovely weekend - one week left before half -term!! 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 


